
In Numeracy we will be focusing on 

Subtraction, Multiplication and Division. We 

will work through these concepts using 

concrete (physical materials), pictorial 

(pictures) and abstract methods (using sums 

e.g. 2 x 3 = 6).

In Mathematics, we will complete our 

Money topic, with a focus on giving change 

and linking this to real life contexts. We will 

then move to Data Handling which will see 

us focus on extracting, gathering and 

displaying data in various forms.

Throughout the term we will further develop 

our Number Talks, Problem Solving and 

Mental Maths Strategies. 

Reading - To begin the term, we will be 

reading Grey Friars Bobby as a whole class in 

line with our Scotland topic. After this, we will 

complete a nonfiction block, allowing the 

children to focus on the different features of 

such books. Read to write tasks will 

incorporate metalinguistics, fact finding and 

note taking. We will also continue to challenge 

our knowledge and understanding of what we 

have read thorough using our Blooms Buttons 

Question Fans.  

Writing - In writing, we will be focusing on the 

text types of Response and Exposition. This will 

be explicitly taught through teacher modelled 

lessons and will incorporate the children’s 

parts of speech, grammar and writing 

knowledge.  

Listening & Talking - This term for listening 

and talking, we will be looking at Scots 

Language through our Scotland mini topic and 

will be exploring the poems and songs of 

Robert Burns. We have our Class Showcase in 

March and will be focusing on using our voices 

when speaking to an audience.  We will also 

continue to explore letter sounds and patterns 

through phonics lessons. 

• Right of the Month focuses 

SHANARRI wellbeing indicators – 

Active, Respected and Responsible

Growth Mindset 

• We will begin the year with a mini topic on 

Scotland which will be based around our class 

reader Greyfriars Bobby and we will also study 

Robert Burns . 

• Our IDL topic after this will be The Human Body 

where we will be working on answering the 

question ‘How does the Human Body work?’  

• We will continue to develop our Spanish 

vocabulary. 

• Homework will continue to be provided on Google 

classroom from the Monday of each week. They have 

Reading and Spelling grids and will remain the same 

and we will continue to keep all Numeracy/Maths/

LAC activities as active as possible. 

• Again, there is no expectation for anything physical to 

be handed in, however if you could click ‘hand in’ on 

Google Classroom this will let us know you have 

completed some tasks.  

Our class showcase is Wednesday 5th March at 

9:30am. 


